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A special visitor Farmer Ted will be encouraging us to be curious and discover what life on a farm is like by setting us some challenges. We will also look at what machinery and equipment is used on farms, and what the farmers are busy doing at this time of year.


We will also be collecting donations for our harvest basket to enable us to create Harvest hampers for the residents of Acredale and Carron Court.





During group time, we will be talking to the children about autumn and what this season means for animals and for us.


We will looking closely at the changes in our gardens and environment.











Our topic: Harvest & Autumn





This is just a taste of what we will be doing during this topic.  There are many experiences on offer, as our children learn and grow in their knowledge and understanding of the world around them.


Please let us know if you have expertise to offer, or would like to become involved to enrich the children’s experiences.











The Rangers Service from Beecraigs will be visiting on 6th October and will extend their learning about seasonal changes with a selection of activities.








